
May 5' 2005 

National Credit Union Administration 
Ath: Mary Rupp, Secretary of the Board 
1775 Duke s m  
Alexandria, VA 223 143428 

Dear Ms. Rupp 

As an employee of the Central Minnesota Federal Credit Union, 
the changes that are being proposed to the Constnaction and Development Lending 
Regulations wiI1 have a negative impact on our Credit Union and it's members.. 

Please consider the impwt that this ruling will have. Thank you fm PUT time. 

Amy Bmer 


